
    

 

 

Clarification Notice  

Fraudulent Practice  

 

It  has come to  the  attent ion of  3  Hong Kong that  there are recent  incidents  of 

f raudulent  pract ice  where indiv iduals  pretended to be  the  staff  of  3 Hong Kong and 

cal led members  of  the public  under the  pretence of  promoting mobi le  renewal 

services whi le  they were in ef fect  promoting other operators ’  services  by 

encouraging members  of  the public  to switch to other te lecoms operators .  Those 

individuals  were a lso al leged to have had provided wrong information on serv ice  

renewal,  and harassed or  threatened members  of  the  public  with strong language. 

Al l  this  caused adverse  impacts  on the  reputat ion of  3  Hong Kong.  

 

3  Hong Kong hereby c lar if ies and urges members  of  the  publ ic  to note that  those 

cal ls  were not  made by or  on behalf  of  3  Hong Kong.  Al l  sales  ca l ls  made via  3  Hong 

Kong’s  te lesa les  channels feature cal ler  disp lay. 3  Hong Kong i s very concerned with 

the f raudulent cases and has reported them to the police .  3 Hong Kong reserves a l l  

lega l r ights  against a l l  part ies  involved.  

 

Any member of  the publ ic receiv ing such cal l  shou ld immediately report  it  to the 

law enforcement  agency or  ca l l  3 Hong Kong’s  customer serv ice  hot line on 3166 

3333.  
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